
Covid-19 Agreement  
Due to our current pandemic, I do not hold Paws By The Beach LLC and it’s 
Employees to be held liable for any last minute cancellations due to possibility of 
them having to quarantine if they become in contact with someone who has COVID-
19, showing symptoms of COVID-19, or waiting for results of a COVID-19 test. Paws 
By The Beach LLC is not taking deposits at this time. Regular, hourly, overnight 
visits and bundles bought specifically for the days Paws By The Beach LLC are 
unable to provide services for reasons mentioned above will be returned via check 
within 7 business day’s. Paws By The Beach LLC will not be responsible for 
boarding, or hiring another party to care for your pet/pets. Thank you so much for 
helping us keep  
 
 
Client signature  
___________________ 
 
Date  
__________________ 


